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Withholding funding from Portland will cause immediate and severe program cuts to 

an already weakened and stretched group who are working diligently to maintain our 

transportation infrastructure. This will cost us more in the long run by putting off 

needed repair and making eventual maintenance MUCH more expensive. our 'right 

of way' is what binds us together! we need to at least be able to hold it together 

through this hard time, not make it more difficult to dig out later. not to mention the 

dozens of lives upended by a sudden layoff! i strongly oppose this bill without 

expected funding for cities. 


